
 
 

 

September 2019 

An Invitation | Expression of Interest 

Community Panel for Ngunnawal’s Gold Creek 
Homestead Precinct 

• Do you live near to the Gold Creek Homestead?  

• Want to have a say in the future of the site? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Gold Creek Homestead is bounded by Monty Place and Gungahlin Drive. A diverse panel of approximately 
20 participants is sought to represent local residents and organisations, in particular those in proximity to 
the site and with an interest in the Gold Creek Homestead to inform the non-financial site objectives and 
development principles in preparation for the sale of land in the first half of 2020.  

Community Panel members will work collaboratively in a workshop setting with an independent 
engagement expert, Suburban Land Agency and specialist consultants.   

What’s involved?  

Community Panel members will need to be available for four workshops (likely Saturday mornings) 
between 19 October and 30 November 2019. Each workshop will be approximately 5 hours.  In addition, 
there is expected to be pre-reading of materials. 

Community Panel members will be renumerated a nominal fee for their time participating in the 
workshops.  

To express your interest in being involved, please email suburbanland@act.gov.au with Gold Creek EOI 
Community Panel in the subject line or call 02 6205 0600 by COB 1 October 2019 (5.00pm) & tell us why 
you are interested in getting involved.  

*map is indicative only  
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